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JON OSSOFF 455 RUSSELL SENATE OFFICE BUILDING
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GEORGIA (202) 224-3521

Mnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1011

June 17, 2022

Dear Sister Michel-Wiggins,

Thank you for expressing your support for increasing housing
support. I appreciate hearing from you.

I agree that the lack of affordable housing is one of the most basic
challenges facing our nation’s economy. Access to safe and affordable
housing has a direct relationship to health and educational
attainment for children. The high cost of rent and barriers to
homeownership are also holding some Georgia families back from
their full economic potential.

Congress should prioritize increasing the supply of affordable
housing, which I believe is the sustainable solution to this crisis. For
example, I supported an allocation of $1.9 billion for the HOME
Investment Partnerships Program. HOME is the largest Federal grant
program to State and local governments designed exclusively to
create affordable housing for low-income households.

America has a long way to go when it comes to addressing the
affordable housing crisis, but I believe that with the right investments



that address affordable housing shortages, there is hope for a better
future.

Thank you again for contacting me. I always welcome your input and
feedback.

Wherever and however I can be of service, please contact my D.C.
office at 202-224-3521 or my Georgia office at 470-786-7800. All of our
resources are also available at ossoff.senate.gov.

Sincerely,

Jon Ossoff
United States Senator



